(817) 213-69891
C E N I RA L A R I S 362 E Pipeline Rd, Hurst, TX 76053

Dear Rotary Club HEB

The Little Monster Academy has been an online educational program that started
in October of 2020, kick-started with a generous gift of 2,000 dollars from Rotary Club HEB.

With this aid, we have served the general public, but also, groups that
have reached out to us. Most of what has been taught so far are watercolor
classes to children ranging from 2 years to 16 via zoom. The estimate on children

served by the program are approximately 500 and counting.

We have had to pivot on the woodcarving classes, because we had an instructor

get sick with cancer, but will continue that effort going forward.

Below is the fund distribution breakdown:

LInstructor: Patty Jasper (She has agreed to teach through 2021) 1000
2.1/4” DENNY V TOOL WOOD CARVING TOOL X 15 FOR KITS

352.5

3. Flexcut Skewed Detail Knife KN34 x15 for kits

356.25

4. Butz - Carving Knife x15 for kits 352.25

Total Project Expenditures 2061

Thank You So Much For Your Generous Spirits,

Sergio Santos
Director of Development



https://www.google.com/search?q=central%20arts%20phone%20number&rlz=1C5CHFA_enUS874US874&oq=central+arts+phone+number&aqs=chrome..69i57j33i22i29i30.6272j0j9&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&tbs=lf:1,lf_ui:2&tbm=lcl&rflfq=1&num=10&rldimm=18145426941510341329&lqi=ChljZW50cmFsIGFydHMgcGhvbmUgbnVtYmVyIgIQAUjxqNLElKuAgAhaJAoMY2VudHJhbCBhcnRzEAAQARgAGAEiDGNlbnRyYWwgYXJ0c5IBC2FydF9nYWxsZXJ5qgEUEAEqECIMY2VudHJhbCBhcnRzKAA&ved=2ahUKEwiYr4zdiPjwAhWP754KHZ89BEgQvS4wAHoECAMQIQ&rlst=f#

